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Jack D., Bridget, Erin, Brady, Anna C., Isla, Codie and 

Hunter 

 

Well done to you all! 

 

 
 

Christmas Hamper Drawer 

There is a mystery winner of a 

hamper! A ticket was drawn with no 

name on the back. The winning 

ticket is one with a pale pink border, 

number 51. If you have the ticket, 

please telephone the school office 

by Wednesday lunchtime to claim 

the prize.  

If no one comes forward, we will 

redraw the ticket on Wednesday 

afternoon and inform the winner. 

 

 

 

From the office… 

 

 Please ensure that school 

dinners are ordered by midnight 

on Sunday for the following 

week.  If you are asked for an 

organisation code, please use 

78487851 

 Wisepay details have been sent 

out to all parents. If Wisepay 

doesn’t work for you, please 

contact the school office. 

 Children taking part in after 

school sports need to bring a PE 

kit to school to change into if it is 

not their usual PE day. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events for the Week  

Beginning  

18.12.23 

Monday  

Emerald class Ukulele Concert at 10.50am 

Ukulele lessons 

Brass Lessons  

After school Rugby for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Tuesday 

Keyboard, strings and woodwind lessons 

After school football for years 4, 5 and 6 

Christmas Party for reception, year 1 and year 2 

Wednesday 

Guitar lessons 

Christmas Party for Year 3, year 4, year 5 and 

year 6 

After school multi-skills for years 1 and 2 

Thursday 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Dinner Day 

Reindeer Run  

After school netball/basketball for years 3, 4, 5 

and 6 

Friday 

Nativity Service in church at 1.45pm 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Parties 

 

 

 

Children come to school in their party clothes on the day of their party. Some letters state 

that the children come in school uniform and then get changed. Please ignore this 

instruction! 

 

 

Nativity Service 

 

On Friday 22nd December we will be holding our annual Nativity and Carol Service in 

church. All are welcome to attend. This is the perfect way to end the term and begin the 

festive holidays. The children from Amethyst class set the scene, whilst the children from 

Sapphire class narrate the story of the very first Christmas. 

 

 

 

Christmas Concerts 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all of the children form Amethyst, Ruby, Opal and Emerald classes 

who put on superb Christmas Concerts. It was a real treat to watch them perform so 

confidently. They worked hard to learn their lines, song lyrics, dance routines and sign 

language. 

 

 



 

 

 



Wellbeing 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA Film Night 

 

The Parent’s Association are holding a family film night on Thursday 21st December from 

6.00pm. Tickets cost £3.50 and can be purchased on Wisepay. Children must be 

accompanied by an adult.  

 

 

 


